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Dear FPC,

The greatest problem with SPO460.25(e) is in defining REASONABLE. That language allows too much room for
interpretation. How can the citizens of Milwaukee trust that our officers are rational thinkers when we have
extensive examples of irrational behaviors? The memory of the rogue group of off duty police officers who called
themselves The Punishers is still fresh. The picture of Frank Jude, Jr.’s bloodied & swollen face is emblazoned in
my heart.
At present there is a huge tide against chokeholds following the murder of Joel Acevedo at the hands of off duty
former officer Michael Matiolli.
I believe it’s in everyone’s best interest to eliminate police officers permission to use any tactic that restricts oxygen
or blood flow to the head or neck.

With Respect,

Jill Danielewski

Sent from my iPhone
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